
Year 6 SPJS Curriculum Headlines 

Week beginning: 24th June 2024 

 
Below is an outline of what your child will be learning this week. To help you support your child, 

we have provided relevant website links as well as a brief summary of the learning outcomes. 
 

Subject What pupils will be learning 

SPORTS WEEK! 

 

 

We are very lucky to have so many exciting sports activities this 

week. Your child should wear their PE kit all week as there will be 

morning activities taking place in the playground as well!.  

Monday – Assembly with Sports for Schools followed by a 20 

minute circuit activity.  

Tuesday – Football Freestyle workshop & Jump Rope workshop 

Wednesday – Orinteering 

Thursday – Team Building 

Friday – SPORTS DAY  

Coloured t-shirts for Sports Day –  

S = Red        P = Blue (Stanley Park PE polo)       J = Green 

We hope lots of you can come and support the children during 

their Sports Day events.  

Reading 

& Writing 

DERIC: Macbeth – Song of the Witches     

Spelling, 

Grammar and 

Vocabulary  

This week’s words to boost the children’s vocabulary are:  

Single chilli: creak     Double chilli: enhance Topic: flexibility 

Health and 

Fitness 

See Sports Week with additional Yoga on Thursday    

Production We will be blocking out each scene, adding lights and creating 

props.  The songs are on Google Classroom so your child can listen 

to them and follow along with their words. 

Foundation  Science: The components of blood and the structure of the heart 

Computing: Creating our own project using sensing. 

PSCHE: Transition to high school 

Geography: Starting our new topic about London 

Reminders  Half of 6P will be visiting the allotment on Wednesday 

afternoon. If it is wet, they will need to bring in change of 

shoes. If it is warm, please ensure your child has a hat.  

 Round 2 of Bikeability sessions commence Monday 24th June. 

Please see email previously sent for further information. 
 

 The annual summer fair will take place on Saturday 22nd June 

from 12pm – 3pm.   

 On Friday 28th June, parents are welcome to visit their child’s 

Y6 classroom from 3pm to see the batik art and frames. Please 

see Friday Update. You may take your child home early after 

visiting.   

 


